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I heartily support Senate Bill 1509.  Nisei veterans played a major role during WW 2, 

and the naming ofah of a highway to honor them would be a fitting recognition of their 

sacrifices to our country. Also future generations would be reminded that courage 

should be honored no matter the ancestral origins of the heroes. 

 


